Posted on 05-18-2015

TODAY'S MESSAGE

Quality Blue Physician P4V Program
REVISED MASTHEADS FOR 2015 - ADMINISTRATIVE

The 2015 Quiality Blue Physician Pay-for-Value Program Mastheads were revised to accurately represent the
documentation to match exactly the way the measures are calculated and reported in the reports section of
the User Interface. The measures have not changed and this message is to communicate administrative
updates only. Updates to the mastheads are needed periodically for clarification and corrections to NCQA
HEDIS® technical specifications and releases from the National Drug Code lists.

Please refer to the attached Program News document to summarize the documentation revisions for each of
the measures.

For additional information regarding the Quality Blue Physician P4V Program, please contact your Clinical
Transformation Consultant or Provider Relations Representative.

FIGHMARK.

Delaware


https://www.highmark.com/health/pdfs/pubs/program-news-masthead-changes-may2015.pdf

